


Kalos Moving to Elite Buckhead 

Digs in Summer 2018 

Call 404-963-6665 or visit 
kalos-plasticsurgery.com

In Summer 2018, 371 East Paces Ferry, Atlanta’s first new medical office building in years, 
is scheduled to open in the heart of Buckhead. We spoke with Dr. Stong of KALOS Facial 
Plastic Surgery to learn more about his impressive background and why he chose to 
relocate to our new building. 

Would you tell us about your background and experience? Well, I’m dual board-certified in 
Head and Neck Surgery and Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, and I completed my 
fellowship under one of the most nationally renowned plastic surgeons. I provide the most 
advanced techniques in facial plastic surgery and other cosmetic services. 

Have you received any recognition for your work? This year I will 
named a “Top Doctor” by Castle Connolly for the fourth year in a 
row. t’s an honor that motivates me to stay at the forefront of facial 
plastic surgery and continue to offer the most innovative 
procedures to my patients. 
What sort of procedures set you apart from other surgeons? I 
am the only surgeon in the area to offer an advanced deep plane 
facelift. With careful attention to detail, plus of course study and 
experience, I have taken the already advanced deep plane facelift 
procedure and improved it with my own advanced techniques. It’s 

the best kind of facelift you can get. We call it the KalosLift. It can knock 15 years off your look. 
It sounds amazing! The Loudermilk Companies is very excited about your relocation to 
371 East Paces Ferry. What are your thoughts on that move? I know it won’t happen until 
July, but we can’t wait!  The location is considered “walker’s paradise,” easily accessible to the 
Buckhead Village shops, eateries and services. Plus, there is plenty of on-site parking and an 
on-site pharmacy! I can’t tell you how important that kind of convenience is! 
We have included a photo of your signing your lease. How did it feel? That picture actually 
captures the culmination of my lifetime of education, training, and building my practice! So it 
was one of the single biggest moments in my life.  
What else do you think our readers should know? I recently joined the Cosmetic and 
Reconstructive Support Medical Advisory Council of the National Coalition Against Domestic 
Violence, a highly-esteemed honor reserved for the most qualified and respected plastic 
surgeons. Talk about a worthy cause!


